
From: Adams, Emily
To:
Subject: November 22, 2022 Public Records Request to AGO
Date: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 2:09:00 PM
Attachments: 2022-11-29 Fredericks PRR Extension Letter.pdf

Dear Mr. Fredericks-
 
Please see attached.
 
Best,
Emily
 
Emily Chamberlain Adams (she/her/hers)
Assistant Attorney General
Civil Rights Unit
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-498-8631 - **Please note new phone number
emily.adams@vermont.gov
This email message may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the
intended recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
email message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately
notify the sender and delete this email message from your computer.
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 
 
November 29, 2022 
 
Brad Fredericks 
 
Via Email Only –  
 
Re: Your November 22, 2022 Public Records Request 
  
Dear Mr. Fredericks: 
 
On behalf of the Vermont Attorney General Office (AGO) Civil Rights Unit (CRU), I am writing to 
respond to your November 22, 2022 Public Records Request sent via email, in which you requested:  
 

• EEOC letter dated September 7, 2022 for Charge NO. 523-2022-01027 concerning Vermont 
Associates for Training and Development 

• Emails concerning EEOC Charge NO. 523-2022-01027 sent or received between September 
1, 2022 and present 

• Emails referencing Vermont Associates for Training and Development, A4TD, or Vermont 
Associates, sent or received between September 1, 2022 and present 

• Emails concerning the Senior Community Service Employment Program (SCSEP) grant sent 
or received between September 1, 2022 and present 

 
Your request is governed by Vermont’s Public Records Act (PRA), 1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320.  
 
Given that the AGO received your request shortly before the Thanksgiving holiday, we require an 
extension of time, not to exceed 10 business days from your request (by December 8, 2022), to 
review our files and consult with other divisions to identify and make available any responsive 
records subject to PRA inspection and copying. See 1 V.S.A. § 318(b)(5).  
 
We will follow up when we have completed our review.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Emily Chamberlain Adams 
Assistant Attorney General 




